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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

September 3, 2009 

 

Michelle Lee Grant 

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

 

Re: Brownback For President Inc. (C00430694) and your request for additional information for Amended Year End Report 

(10/1/07-12/31/07), 

received 6/29/09, Amended February Monthly Report (1/1/08-3/31/08), received 6/29/09, Amended March Monthly Report 

(2/1/08-2/29/08) 

received 6/29/09, Amended April Monthly Report (3/1/08-3/31/08), received 6/29/09, Amended May Monthly Report 

(4/1/08-4/30/08), received 6/29/09,  

Amended June Monthly Report (5/1/08-5/31/08), received 6/30/09, Amended July Monthly Report (6/1/08-6/30/08), received 

6/30/09, Amended 

August Monthly Report (7/1/08-7/31/08), received 6/30/09, Amended September Monthly Report (8/1/08-8/31/08), received 

6/30/09, Amended 

October Monthly Report (9/1/08-9/30/08), received 6/30/09, Amended 12 Day Pre-General Report (10/1/08-10/15/08), 

received 6/30/09, Amended 

30 Day Post General Report (10/16/08-11/24/08), received 6/30/09, Amended Year End Report (11/25/08-12/31/08), received 

6/30/09, and 

Amended April Quarterly Report (1/1/09-3/31/09), received 6/30/09. 

 

Dear Mrs. Grant: 

 

To the best of my knowledge the additional new debt reflected in the above referenced reports and as shown on our July 

2009 Quarterly Report constitutes all the debt incurred 

by Brownback For President, Inc., as of June 30, 2009. Since that date the Campaign has incurred legal and other 

miscellaneous expenses which will be reported on our October 2009 Quarterly 

Report. 

 

The debts to Martin Gillespie, first reported on the above referenced reports, were omitted from earlier filed reports 

because of a misunderstanding on my part with Campaign Headquarters as to 

whether or not they should be paid. 

 

If you have additional questions please contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

TC. Anderson, Treasurer 


